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Vision
 Empowering all students to be socially responsible, life-long learners in an ever changing world.

Mission
The School District of Tomahawk will become the school District of choice known for its high levels 

of student achievement, the excellence of its programs, and its sound stewardship.
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Pillar Item

TL&R Next Gen Personal Finance (NGPF) is a non profit organization that serves to provide 
educators with high quality curriculum resources and promotes that all students 
graduate financially literate.  In cooperation with Montana State University, Tomahawk 
High School has been recognized by NGPF as a Gold Standard School for the 
implementation of a financial literacy course and requires successful completion of it 
for high school graduation.  Thank you to Mr. Neu for his efforts to provide this 
experience to our students

TL&R/DW Staff Inservice was held on October 29th.  THS staff continued to work on Learning 
Target Based instruction and assessment practices.  

TWS Teen Truth conducted on October 14th.  40 high school students participated in the 
student leadership summit.  Student ideas and solutions will be communicated with 
the high school PBIS team to discuss and evaluate next steps.

TL&R/TWS Mock Interviews were conducted the week of October 18th in partnership with 
Tomahawk Extended Area Partners in Education (TEAPIE).  This ongoing event has 
proven to be very beneficial for THS students in developing the skills needed to 
communicate effectively regarding their personal and professional backgrounds.  
Thank you to TEAPIE for your continued support of this activity.

TL&R THS Choir performed the first concert of the year on October 18th.  The Autumn 
Concert consisted of four pieces.  Students are now working hard to prepare for future 
events and the winter concert season.

TL&R The Construction class attended the Building Trades Fair in Rothschild on October 
13th.  The fair offered an opportunity for students to speak direction with industry 
professionals and learn about the future of the construction industry and job 
opportunities.

TL&R A group of roughly 30 students attended a Nicolet Technical College campus event on 
October 22.  Student learned first hand about future job market data and how training 
through Nicolet can support students to prepare for these careers.  Students also 
toured the various program facilities.
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TWS Congratulations to Sophomore Rachael Reilly, who qualified for the WIAA State 
Division 2 Cross Country Meet.  The meet was on Saturday October 30th in Wisconsin 
Rapids.  Rachael finished 64th out of 151 competitors at State.


